Classroom

News

Class Name: Skipton Term: Spring 2 Topic: What's on you plate?

What we have been learning this term:

Some photos of us!

This term we have continued to explore our
topic of ‘What's on your plate?’

In English we have explored the difference
between fiction and non-fiction texts, before
focusing on recipe books. We identified the
different parts in a recipe before writing
instructions to make toast and writing lists for
the ingredients to make slime!

For World Book Day we all enjoyed dressing up
as characters from different books. In class we
focused on ‘Kitchen Disco’, dressing up as
different foods and enjoyed a Bucket session.
We also took a frip info fown to choose and
purchase a book before enjoying some time
at Victoria Park!

In Maths we have focused on money,
recognising and identifying coins, using
dienes to correspond coins to their worth and
adding coins to make different amounts. We
have also really enjoyed role playing in the
class shop to buy different items.

In science we have explored our bodies, we
drew around ourselves and labelled different
body parts and have begun to discuss body
parts which are private. We are also exploring
our senses — in our sight lesson we moved
around an obstacle course which was so
easy!l We then tried to do it again with a
blindfold on which was much harder and
made us think about how important it is that
we can see.

In our weekly horse riding sessions, Skipton
Class have continued to work towards their
Grade 1 certificate and have begun horse
care sessions, learning how to brush and care
for the horses as well as tacking up the horses
and removing the tack at the end of the
session. Everyone has really enjoyed this
aspect of caring for the horses.

- Kate & The Skipton Team

AL

Dates & Points to remember:

Last day of term: Friday 8t April 2022

First day back: Monday 25" April 2022

First swimming session: Tuesday 26t April 2022
Bank Holiday (No school): Monday 2nd May 2022
Last day of term: Friday 27t May 2022




